APO/NPO Update

New APO Liaison Officer for Singapore

Mr. Wong Wai Meng, Director, International
Relations Department, Standards, Productivity
and Innovation Board (SPRING), Singapore,
has been appointed the APO Liaison Officer for
Singapore with effect from 1 April 2002 in
place of Mr. Low Hock Meng.

Fiji telephones have seven-digit numbers
As from 25 March 2002, the contact numbers of
the National Productivity Board, Fiji National

Training Council, have been amended by adding
a ‘3’ to the front of the numbers as follow:
Phone: (679)3392000; Fax: (679)3340184
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